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Subject: FW: Att P Proposed Conditions of Consent Revised.docx

From: Kate McKenzie <kate.mckenzie@tprl.co.nz>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 8:40 AM 
To: Mark Geddes - Perspective Consulting <mark@perspective.net.nz>; Tony Ridge <tr@wcrc.govt.nz> 
Cc: Michael McEnaney <Michael.McEnaney@greydc.govt.nz>; Rachel Clark <rc@wcrc.govt.nz> 
Subject: Att P Proposed Conditions of Consent Revised.docx 

Hi Mark and Tony, 

We conƟnue to liaise with NgaƟ Waewae, and in the interim we have proposed some minor amendments to 
consent condiƟons which are shown in tracked changes on the aƩached set of condiƟons.  These are to directly 
address their cultural concerns regarding mixing of waters between catchments.    

This clarifies that water will not be taken from Canoe Creek for creek augmentaƟon, only for operaƟons.  And mine 
water will only be discharged from the infiltraƟon basin to Canoe Creek in heavy rainfall events, as defined in the 
aƩached condiƟons.  These changes will be achieved by installing addiƟonal water treatment infrastructure at the 
plant site, however this means that the NTU and TSS water quality discharge standards must be amended slightly to 
reflect what is achievable with this infrastructure.  

Would you please both consider the applicaƟon amended to include these revised condiƟons. 

Between now and the hearing, the Erosion and Sediment Control Plan and the Water Management Plan will be 
updated to reflect these changes.  

We have now received BreƩ Sinclair’s latest comments on the peer review response, and the company would like 
for both Councils to proceed to publicly noƟfy the consent at the earliest opportunity.  

Thanks, 

Kate  

Kate McKenzie 
Principal Planner 
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